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TO:  HANYC – Members 

 
FROM:  Vijay Dandapani, Chairman and President Elect 
  Joseph E. Spinnato, President 

 
DATE:  Wednesday, October 26, 2016 
 

RE:  PAC Limits 
 

 
Further to our memo, on PAC limits, please send in contributions at any level you are 
comfortable with to HANYC’s PAC.  The money is urgently needed to help freshman 

Senator Sue Serino who is facing an advertising barrage from Airbnb on account of her 
vote for the Lanza/Rosenthal Bill, that has now become law.  
 

They have just purchased an additional $300,000 in TV advertising against her on top 
of the $175,000 already spent.  Her re-election is clearly to the industry’s advantage, as 
it would help keep the Senate under the Republican Leadership, which was instrumental 

to advancing this bill earlier this year.  
 
If there are any questions, please call 212-754-6700 or email Vijay@hanyc.org. 

 
 
Thank you. 

 

mailto:Vijay@hanyc.org

